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Item # d.2

City of San José



 Staff tracking SJWC Advice Letters submitted to the CPUC 
that result in an increase cost of water service.

 The most recent Advice Letter (#532) requested authorization 
from the CPUC to collect revenue for unrecovered fixed costs 
in 2018.

Advice Letters and Applications



Recent Actions
On April 16, 2019, Council directed staff to: 

1. Request that the CPUC resume investigation into the proposed 
merger or change of control between San Jose Group, SJWC’s 
parent company, and Connecticut Water.

2. Protest Advice Letter 532

 CPUC Public Advocates Office also filed protest of AL 532

On April 26, 2019, CPUC suspended AL 532 until 8/26/19 
to allow additional time for review of SJWC’s request.
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